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DOW  DURSBAN* 6 
Insecticide Concentrate

RQ/INSECTICIDE LIQUID N.O.S. 
(CONTAINS CHLORPYRIFOS) 

NA 1993

 FOR MANUFACTURING USE ONLY

DANGER  POISON

FLAMMABLE LIQUID 
3

208 L

E.P.A. Est. 464-MI-1

GUARANTEE:

Chlorpyrifos (0,0-diethyl) 0-(3,5,6-trichloro-2-pyridyl)
phosphorothioate).......................61.5%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

REGISTRATION NO. 11450 
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

 DOW CHEMICAL CANADA INC. 
P.O. Box 1012, Modeland Road 

Sarnia, Ontario N7T 7K7

*Trademark of the Dow Chemical Company

26008-L22 B887

PRECAUTIONS

MAY BE FATAL IF SWALLOWED MAY BE FATAL IF ABSORBED THROUGH SKIN
WARNING - EYE IRRITANT MAY CAUSE SKIN IRRITATION



Do Not Get In Eyes, On Skin, Or On Clothing.  Wear Body Covering
Clothing, Impervious Gloves and Chemical Worker's Goggles When
Handling This Product.  Wash Thoroughly After Handling and Before
Eating or Smoking.  Remove Promptly And Wash Contaminated
Clothing Before Reuse.  Destroy Contaminated Leather Articles. 
This product is a (mild) skin sensitizer.  Repeated exposure may
cause allergic reaction in sensitive individuals.  If this should
happen, discontinue use and consult a physician.  Avoid Breathing
Vapours.  Handle In A Ventilated Area.

FIRST AID TREATMENT:

IF SWALLOWED:  Do not induce vomiting.  Call physician and/or
transport to emergency facility immediately.

IF IN EYES:  Irrigate immediately with water for at least 15
minutes.

IF ON SKIN:  Immediately flush skin with plenty of water for at
least 15 minutes while removing contaminated clothing and shoes. 
Call a physician if irritation persists.  Wash clothing before
reuse.  Destroy contaminated shoes.  Avoid prolonged or repeated
contact with skin.  Wash thoroughly after handling.

IF INHALED:  Remove to fresh air if effects occur.  Consult a
physician.

NOTE TO PHYSICIAN:

The decision of whether to induce vomiting or not should be made
by an attending physician.  If lavage is performed, suggest
endotracheal and/or esophageal control.  Danger from lung
aspiration must be weighed against toxicity when considering
emptying the stomach.  Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Treat symptomatically.  If exposed, plasma and red
blood cell cholinesterase tests may indicate degree of exposure
(baseline data are useful).  Atropine, only by injection, is the
preferable antidote.  Oximes, such as Pralidoxime Chloride, may
be therapeutic if used early; however, use only in conjunction
with atropine.  In case of severe acute poisoning, use antidotes
immediately after establishing an open airway and respiration.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

DURSBAN 6 insecticidal concentrate may be used only in the
manufacturing of an insecticide which is registered under the
Pest Control Products Act.  Because of their properties and
intended uses, formulations containing DURSBAN 6 insecticidal
concentrate may require precautionary labelling differing from
that given.  Formulators should develop their own use and



precautionary labelling based on the properties and intended uses
of their own finished formulations, and in accordance with all
pertinent laws and regulations.

PHYSICAL OR CHEMICAL HAZARDS:  COMBUSTIBLE.  Do not use or store
near heat or open flame.  Do not cut or weld container.

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS:  This product is toxic to fish,
crustaceans and birds.  Do not contaminate water by cleaning of
equipment or disposal of wastes.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONSULT THE MATERIAL SAFETY DATA SHEET.

STORAGE:  Do not contaminate water, food or feed by storage. 
Storage below -5 deg C may result in formation of crystals.  If
product crystallizes out of solution, store at 22 deg C to 32 deg
C and agitate to redissolve crystals.

DISPOSAL:

Canadian formulators of this technical should dispose of unwanted
active and containers in accordance with provincial regulations. 
for additional details and the cleanup of spills, contact the
regional office of the Environmental Protection Service,
Environment Canada.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

DO NOT SHIP OR STORE WITH FOOD, FEEDS, DRUGS OR CLOTHING.

**********************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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